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Artist impression of the Mosman High School upgrade 

Project overview 

Mosman High School is being upgraded to provide students with the latest educational facilities for 
teaching and learning. The upgrade project is delivering 16 additional flexible learning spaces, a new 
library, a multipurpose gym/hall, a canteen, and administration/staff facilities. The project also includes 
new outdoor and rooftop play spaces. 

Progress summary 

Construction work on Building G is almost finished, with final fixtures, furniture and equipment being put 
in. The building is expected to be finished in July 2023. The school will then move in over the July 2023 
school holidays, ready for learning to start from the new building from Day 1 Term 3 2023. 

Next steps 

During the July 2023 school holidays, demolition work will start on building C and demountables will be 
removed from the school site. Building C is the existing building in the centre of the school site. The 
dismantling and demolition of this building will involve working with asbestos containing material and 
there will be workers on site wearing personal protective equipment. There will also be increased activity 
on site with vehicles entering and exiting the site via Gladstone Avenue. A works notification will be 
shared with the community with more information about these demolition and demountable removal 
works, and associated safety measures. 

Once the demolition of building C has finished, the area will be remediated and construction will start on 
external landscaping works and finishing work on the staff carpark. 

From Day 1 Term 3, entrance to the school will by via the new entrance on Belmont Road. Students may 
continue to use the existing gates on Gladstone Avenue and Military Road. The Avenue Road gate will 
not be in use. Please see the map overleaf showing the new entrance to the school. 
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For more information 

If you have questions or concerns about the upgrade works contact School Infrastructure NSW on 1300 
482 651 or email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. 
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